The Gorilla is Back!
 

Wal-Mart is planning on building in the Town of Gilbert

Current plans include constructing a 200,000 square foot Wal-Mart Supercenter next door to our town’s municipal buildings at the corner of Warner and Gilbert Roads.

This is a bad idea, and will have a significant negative impact on the physical and cultural landscape of our community should Wal-Mart succeed with their plan.

Gilbert must respond to this super-store expansion by a large corporation that does not value our interests as a community.  The globalization of Wal-Mart may or may not be a good idea for our country and our world, but placing one of these giant super-stores as the gateway to our community, in the core of our most cherished and important landscape would be a terrible mistake and must not happen.

Please help stop the 900lb Gorilla from invading our town!
For more information on Wal-Mart expansion and other Big-Box Sprawl in our town and around the world, and to learn how you can help, please visit the website below.

www.nodowntownwalmart.com

or send email to:  webmaster@nodowntownwalmart.com
Also, please contact our Gilbert Planning Department as well, and voice your concerns regarding the Wal-Mart expansion in our town.

	Planning Department

Town of Gilbert

90 Civic Center Drive

Gilbert, AZ  85296

PHONE: (480) 503-6815

FAX: (480) 497-4923

Thank you for your support.
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